



STATE OF
COLORADO

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

TR-71 decision deadline

3 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Mon, Apr 24, 2017 at 8:44 AM

To: Ron Thompson <ronthompson@newelkcoal.com>, Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Gents:

Please request an extension of the decision due date for TR-71.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us | <http://mining.state.co.us>

Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Mon, Apr 24, 2017 at 9:55 AM

To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>, Ron Thompson <ronthompson@newelkcoal.com>

Rob,

Please extend the decision date for TR-71 from the current May 1 until May 16, 2017.

Thanks,

Louis

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob [mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us]

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 8:44 AM

To: Ron Thompson; Louis Head

Subject: TR-71 decision deadline

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Mon, Apr 24, 2017 at 9:58 AM

To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>

Cc: Ron Thompson <ronthompson@newelkcoal.com>

Thanks, Louis. I will make this change in our Permit System.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

4/24/2017

State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - TR-71 decision deadline

P [303.866.3567](tel:303.866.3567), extension 8113 | F [303.832.8106](tel:303.832.8106)
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us | <http://mining.state.co.us>

[Quoted text hidden]